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Our Netherlee Community Working With and For Our Children 

 
 
 
Dear P7 Parents/ Carers 
 
As you are aware next week is our ‘Alternate P7 activity Week’.  This obviously involves the children taking part 
in a range of activities both around the school and in Linn Park. I thought I would share the range of activities 
with you just now so you have a rough idea of what is happening and to prepare you for how (the state that) the 
children may return home each day  and also a reminder that children should bring a packed lunch, a couple of 
snacks and a refillable water bottle for each day’s endeavours. 
We will be using Linn Park for a lot of our activities but will all regroup together on the pitch at school every 
lunchtime. 
 
The children should wear appropriate clothes for the weather please and may well get pretty dirty – therefore 
old clothes would be the best for this week. Nothing that the children (or parents) would be upset about if it got 
damaged. 
 
Now to the activities, there will be 4 activities over the Monday and Tuesday morning and 4 different activities 
on Wednesday and Thursday morning. Afternoons are for larger group activities and will be mostly around the 
school grounds.  
 
Monday and Tuesday morning – Insect Bridge Building Challenge, Nature Art, Den Building and Building Bird 
Boxes 
Afternoon – Capture the Flag and Blind Man’s Run 
 
Wednesday and Thursday morning – Orienteering, Hammock Building, Linn Park Quest, Nature Modelling 
Afternoon – Park Walk and Tyre game/ Mixed Sports 
 
Friday morning – Time Capsule Event 
Friday afternoon – Fire pits/ Smores and Storytelling 
 
Hopefully this will give you a flavour of the week ahead. The children should just come into school as normal 
each day so we can take registers and then we will assemble on the pitch to get into groups and start that day’s 
activities. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us at school.  
 
Here’s to a fun filled, exciting and hopefully dry! Week of activities. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Roberts 
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